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Dear Parent / Guardian

Welcome back to another busy term at Fernielea School – I hope you had a relaxing and enjoyable summer. My name is Mrs Bennett and I am the class teacher for P6B.  Our Pupil Support Assistant for this year is Mrs Rhodie.  We are very much looking forward to working with you and your child this year. 
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For our first class project we will be completing a book study of ‘Kensuke’s Kingdom’ written by Michael Morpurgo; a book that I am sure the class will enjoy as much as I do!  As Japan is a large part of the novel, we will be learning about the country throughout the term also.
 Maths and Language
This term, we will be focusing on addition, subtraction, multiplication and division in Maths.  We will also be furthering our knowledge and understanding of analogue and digital time.
In Language, we will be developing our story writing skills with a focus on improving our level of vocabulary and punctuation we use in our imaginative writing pieces. 

 Reading and Communication
Reading will be set weekly.  Alongside the reading to be completed at home, some pupils will receive a reading activity to be completed to show the understanding of what has been read.  
The reading diaries sent home each week can act as a communication link between school and home.  Please check them regularly for notes or comments left by myself.  I will also check these frequently to ensure any questions or comments you need me see will be recognised and responded to.
 Homework
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Homework will be handed out on a Monday and will be collected in on the Thursday morning every week.  Homework will usually consist of a spelling activity and a maths or topic task.  If you or your child has any queries about the homework, just ask!

 P.E Kits
I will take the children for P.E twice a week, so please ensure your child has a P.E kit in school all week.
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We have an allocated slot in the Library every second Friday commencing the 25th of August.
 Clothing
With lots of pupils in the school this year, it is highly likely that clothing may get muddled up.  Please help us by writing your child’s name inside all clothing and property to stop any losses or confusions.

As mentioned earlier, if you have any questions, queries or concerns, please do not hesitate to write a note or contact the school office to arrange a meeting with myself.

 Kind regards,

 Victoria Bennett, Class Teacher

